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Translated directly from the original email in Afrikaans: 
 
After 43 years of service as Head of Environmental Health at the district municipality 
in Welkom (in Free State), I retired. The last 3 – 4 years we experienced massive 
water disruptions, and it is still happening today. I started doing serious research 
around water softening products on the market as our borehole water generally had 
a very high concentration of Calcium & Magnesium.  I evaluated many of the 
products on the market and decided to purchase a PTH as it met my standards.    
 
The product needs no maintenance or chemical refills which was one of the many 
benefits that appealed to me. Because of my career background I understand the 
biochemical functioning of the product.  
  
I purchased a PTH water conditioner for our household in 2021 and am very satisfied 
with the product. We soon realised that soap in the shower, bath, dishwasher and 
washing machine foamed up again as it did before.  We do not experience problems 
with limescale build-up in the kettle anymore and I am sure that this is also the case 
with the geyser.   
 
Our daughter and her family visited us from Cape Town this past winter, and my son-
in-law was very impressed with how delicious our water is now. 
 
I can explain many other advantages of using this product. Anybody is welcome to 
contact me at 082 922 0734 or WhatsApp regarding the PTH Water Conditioner or to 
visit me personally in Henneman.   
 
Regards 
  
Pieter le Roux 
 


